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POLICY 
 
The Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board believes that we are called to mutually invite, 

encourage and support families, our church and our community in our efforts to provide excellence 

in Catholic education.  We are committed to working cooperatively and responsibly with all 

stakeholders. 

 

In Accordance with PPM 170/2024 the board recognizes the need to provide consistent and reliable 

information with parents/guardians, to strengthen service standards and to ensure transparency and 

accountability across the system.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
APPROVED Board Meeting – October 16, 2024 DISTRIBUTION 
 Motion – B-920 
  i) Trustees 
  ii) Administration 
  iii) Principals 
  iv)  Teaching Personnel 
                         v) OECTA 
  vi) C.U.P.E. 
  vii) Parents 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 


